
We are teaming up with the Yorkshire 
Branch of Butterfly Conservation to 
carry out scrub clearance at World’s End, 
to benefit the moth, butterfly and drag-

onfly species on the site along with other 
pond dwelling creatures! 

If you’d like to join us , 
we’ll be on site between 

10am and 3pm. You 
come for the  whole day 

or just part of it.! All 
tools provided . 

Anne Heathcote: Regional Project 
Officer for Northern England:  

E: aheathcote@freshwaterhabitats.org.uk   

T: 07939 122595 

Flagship Ponds is one of three projects within Freshwater Habitats Trust’s People, Ponds and water Project, funded by 
Heritage Lottery Fund. Visit the webpage for more information www.freshwaterhabitats.org.uk/projects/flagship/ 


